

Headteacher Mrs A. Fowler

The Kingsway School
Foxland Road, Gatley, Cheadle, SK8 4QX
0161 428 7706

office@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk
www.kingsway.stockport.sch.uk

Date: 2nd September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to share with you how successfully our new Year 7 students have begun their secondary school journey today. We are so proud of their start to life at Kingsway.

Throughout the day, pupils have been orientating themselves around the building, finding their new classrooms as well as meeting their form tutor, maths teacher, science teacher, and many other members of staff who will be guiding them this year. They also took part in a welcome assembly led by the Senior Leadership Team, which set the tone for the exciting opportunities ahead.

We are incredibly proud to report that their conduct on this first day was exemplary. Leaders were able to visit classrooms of highly focused and very enthusiastic learners who were already able to embody the values it takes to be a successful Kingsway student.

A quick reminder that school shoes should be polishable, plain black footwear with no adornments/decorations. We appreciate your support in maintaining our high standards of uniform. Also, some parents have had an issue with getting the silver stripe tie from our suppliers. We are able to loan ties to students where this has been the case and expect them to be restocked soon.

We would also like to apologise for the issues some families have experienced with ParentPay today and understand this may have made the day more difficult for some families. This was due to a technical problem with our provider, and we are assured this will be resolved quickly. In the meantime, please encourage your child to speak to a member of staff if they encounter any problems with getting their lunch – we will ensure they are supported to address this.

Overall, we are delighted with the way Year 7 have begun their journey with us and look forward to working in partnership with you to ensure they continue to thrive.

Yours Faithfully,

Mr Sadler Deputy Head Teacher



